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GIPF Member Outreach Targets Kavango East and Zambezi Regions 

 

With its larger membership base, the GIPF will be taking its biometric enrolment project to the 

Kavango East and Zambezi Regions.  Nearly two months after the launch of this project, the 

GIPF is happy to announce that the biometric enrolment team will be visiting the Kavango East 

and Zambezi regions in an effort to enrol more pensioners, children as well as their spouses.  

 

To ensure that the GIPF renders its state-of-the-art services to its members, the Fund’s mobile 

truck, passionately known as “Pension on Wheels” will be going around the Kavango East 

region as from the 10th to the 19th October and thereafter the teams will  be in the Zambezi 

region from the 20th to the 26th October 2022.  

 

In addition to the two roadshows, the Fund is further pleased to announce that it will host a 

first of its kind “Member Engagement Forum” in the town of Katima Mulilo on the 27th and 

28th October 2022, to which all members are invited. These function will allow GIPF members 

to engage stakeholders such as NAMRA, PSEMAS and our Regulator which is NAMFISA on 

issues of taxes, medical aid to mention but a few.  The Fund will also be providing pension and 

financial literacy as a means of preparing our members for retirement.  

 

Apart from the biometric enrolment that is earmarked for this visit to the two regions, GIPF 

will also be offering the following services such as printing of benefit and income statements. 

Client service consultants on duty will also be attending to queries regarding claims, 

outstanding admissions, tracing of beneficiaries, and the provision of retirement advice and 

many other services. 

 

The GIPF is encouraging all its pensioners, children and spouses who receive a monthly 

income from GIPF, and who have not re-enrolled this year, to make sure that they are enrolled. 

The biometric enrolment is not only restricted to the mobile team, but members are also 



 

encouraged to visit the GIPF offices countrywide with the exception of Grootfontein, 

Nkurenkuru and Opuwo satellite offices. 

 

The following documents are important for a member to get enrolled:  

 

▪ National Identification Document  

▪ Full Birth certificate  

▪ Valid Passport  

▪ Valid Driver’s license with birth certificate  

▪ Voters card with birth certificate  

 

Apart from the enrolment, members seeking for specific updates related to their benefits are 

encouraged to bring their identity documents as well as their latest payslips. We are therefore 

encouraging all GIPF members to come and be briefed on their rights and responsibilities and 

to find out what they are entitled to.  
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